[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers,

The Science department is organising an educational visit to GCSE Science Live at Manchester Palace Theatre on Wednesday 9th of February 2022. This is a great opportunity for pupils to hear from five of Britain’s top scientists, all working at the cutting edge of their specialism. As well as two examiner sessions with a Chief Examiner the first will cover the demands and expectation made on students by the exam and the second will advise students on the different command words or key words they will meet in examinations.   
The cost of the trip will be £22.50 and needs to be payed via scopay by the 14th of October. There is financial support available please use the contact details below. 
Students will be required to be in full school uniform and bring a packed lunch, please ensure the lunch follows our school policy and does not contain any fizzy drinks. We will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning at 4:00pm. 
Yours sincerely,

Miss Holmes 
Acting Principle Teacher of Science 
Our Lady's Catholic High School
St Anthony's Drive
Fulwood
Preston
PR2 3SQ
01772 326900
sho@olchs.lancs.sch.uk

